
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Frost Policy – Start Sheet Delays 
 

During previous Winters, it has been the Policy of the 
Club to delay play when the frost is deemed to cause 
damage to the Greens and consequently the Start 
Times for either Friendly play or Competitions would 
be delayed. 
 
With the number of days that Members have had to 
suffer with the two Lockdowns, the Club have decided 
to forego delays this year in an attempt to get more 
members playing, even though there may still be frost 
on the greens. 
 
Therefore, with immediate effect, the Frost Delay 
Policy is changed to reflect this. In future, if the 
previous decision would have been to delay, then the 
course will remain open. There may well be times, for 
safety reasons, that the Course will be closed all 
day, but these are very rare, and will be advised to 
Members via the usual methods. 
 
We hope Members will appreciate the concession 
towards allowing play, especially after this year’s 
enforced Government closures. The Greens will 
continually be monitored for excessive damage and if 
necessary, the Policy will be revisited. 
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